
 

 

 

August 8, 1996 

 

BY REGISTERED MAIL -- RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

 

Mr. Robert J. Groden 

616 E. Northwest Highway 

Dallas, Texas  75231 

 

Dear Mr. Groden: 

 

I am writing to confirm your agreement with Laura Denk that your continued deposition, under oath, 

will reconvene at 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, August 20, 1996, in Dallas, Texas.  The deposition will take 

place at the U.S. Attorney’s Office on the third floor of the Earle Cabell Federal Building located at 

1100 Commerce Street, Dallas, Texas. 

 

Based upon our review of your deposition and on facts that we have independently gathered, I suggest 

that you may wish to reconsider your earlier decision not to retain counsel to represent you. 

 

Let me urge you, in the strongest of terms, to comply fully with the subpoena (as modified in my June 

26, 1996 letter) by making available any additional materials over which you have possession, 

custody, or control.  At the beginning of the deposition we will give you one additional opportunity 

to produce all responsive documents and photographs.  After you have had that opportunity, I will 

then ask you whether you have fully and completely complied with the subpoena. 

 

Let me also urge you, at the forthcoming deposition, to answer the questions fully and honestly.  

You will be afforded the opportunity to correct any misstatements that may previously have been 

made. 

 

I am enclosing a transcript of the first day of your deposition.  Please review it, make any 

appropriate corrections, and bring it with you to the deposition. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn, Esq. 

General Counsel 

 

Enclosure 


